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The hunt you did was amazing and very 

well run. The hospitality was also very 

good and the food was healthy and good 

to eat. Thanks again for everything you 

did for us while we were there for the 

hunt. 

I don’t think words can express my joy and satisfaction which 
I experienced while hunting with Wyoming Disabled Hunters. 
This was a perfect hunt. WDH made it possible for me not to 
worry, stress and plan the hunt of a lifetime. The hunt was 
awesome; hunting with Tim and Walt was an experience 
itself. Both are very knowledgeable and able hunters who not 
only helped me in taking a fine bull elk but instructed me on 
the best way to hunt elk. Not only was I able to take a nice 
trophy but we were surrounded by 500 head of elk and at 
least 30 bugling and grunting bulls. Thank you for the great 
experience and great memories, I will never forget what 
WDH, Tim and Walt did for me. I thank God for you all and 
pray that He may richly reward you all. You are doing a great 
work with people who otherwise would not be able to hunt 
and experience the great outdoors and appreciate up close 
God’s marvelous creation. 
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Bob Schuh – Wisconsin 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                           

 

   

 

 

                                                       

                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My Hunt with Wyoming Disabled Hunters was 
a great experience. From my guide, to the cooks, 
to everyone involved, it couldn’t have been 
better. The friendliness of everyone made us feel 
like old friends from the day we got there. Keep 
up the great work and don’t change a thing. 

Harold, a Vietnam Veteran, myself (Joyce, his wife) and our 

son Jess, Wisconsin wildlife biologist, were able to make this 

wonderful trip in October, 2017.  Harold had dreamed of 

being able to elk hunt in Wyoming for years and through this 

wonderful organization, it came true.  From the moment we 

arrived we were treated wonderfully.  Anita cooked all of our 

wonderful meals and it was so nice to visit with her.  The 

guides, Matt, Terry and Larry were so great and were 

determined to help Harold get his elk.  Terry came with his 6 

wheeler UTV and said “we’re going in the hills and we’re 

going to get us a cow”, and they did.  Sitting on the porch 

visiting with another veteran’s mother, we heard the shots.  

My heart was already racing and when they came into the 

yard with the elk, I could hardly contain my excitement and 

happiness for Harold and my gratitude to Matt and Terry.  

This is a wonderful organization and we’re so fortunate for 

this opportunity to fulfill this dream.  We made new friends 

and have stories to tell and cherish. Thanks to all. Harold, 

Joyce and Jess Carstens - Minnesota  
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My name is Keith Alford and I have 

Fredrick’s Ataxia. I was a lucky winner of the 

hunting draw for crossbow in Cody 

Wyoming with the Wyoming Disabled 

Hunters. This group of guys and gals was 

first class. My experiences at this event were 

ones that forever will be on my mind and the 

friends made will last a lifetime. I was 

blessed again by taking my first ever mule 

deer and first ever crossbow kill. But more 

important are all my memories. I don’t know 

of anything that would have made the event 

better as for me it was perfect. Thank you to 

everyone who was involved. 


